STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office of Governor Mark Dayton
130 State Capitol # 75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard ¢ Saint Paul, MN 55155

February 28, 2014

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to congratulate Yale Mechanical as you celebrate your 75"
Anniversary. Yale Mechanical has provided quality products and services to
communities throughout the Twin Cities and the Midwest since its founding in 1939.

With values anchored in respect, service, excellence, and personal integrity,
Yale Mechanical has made significant contributions to the advancement of HVAC
systems.

Congratulations on your 75™ Anniversary. I wish Yale Mechanical continued
success for many years to come.

My best regards.
Sincerely,
Mark Dayton
Governor
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